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Ben Teh was born in Malaysia in 1941, obtaining his MBBS from the University of Sydney in 1966. 
He obtained his FRACS admission in 1975. 

Ben did his surgical training at Canterbury District Hospital and the Royal Perth Hospital between 
1967 - 1975 and his plastic surgical training in the Regional Plastic Surgery Unit of St Andrews 
Hospital between 1974 and 1979.  

He published on ‘Why Do Grafts Fail’ in a prize winning essay in 1976, subsequently published in 
Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery in 1977. 

 

 


